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Dear Dolores Families, 

 
As many of you may already know, there is a new face in the front office.  I would 

like to give a warm welcome to our new school secretary, Erin Schumaker.  She has 

been working very hard getting to know all of the kids, their families, and our staff 

and is doing an amazing job!  We are so excited to have her join our Dolores Family.  

 
Our Mindset for next week is Lead with Value – When we find people who can help 

us in life, we need to start building those relationships quickly so the cycle of 

giving can begin. A lesson many have learned is that if we seek ways to provide help 

before​ asking for help ourselves, we will get much more out of the relationship. We 

should always look for ways to lead with value to supercharge these relationships. 

People who are giving of themselves and seek to help others find that when times 

are tough they have people in their lives that they can count on to help them 

succeed because they have formed valued relationships.  

 
Enjoy your long weekend, 

Mrs. Howerton 

Ps-Check out the new district website​ ​https://doloresschools.org/​ and download 

our new school app. 

 
 

https://doloresschools.org/
https://doloresschools.org/


 
 
Oct. 14th- No School, Columbus Day 

Oct. 16th- 3rd Grade Restaurant Project 

Oct. 18th- Spirit Sticks 

Oct. 24th- Character Day Assembly 

Oct. 28th-31st- Parent-Teacher Conferences 3:45-5:45 

Oct. 30th- Mr. Vega’s Pumpkin Drop Challenge 

Oct. 31st- Halloween Parties 

 
 

 ​P.E. with Mrs. Elder 
I just want to give a heads up to kindergarten parents and caregivers. October 24th at 

2:45, all three kindergarten classes will be performing a dance all together in front of the 

crowd at our monthly character assembly.  Please come watch! Send your kindergartener 

to school that day wearing black and white clothing please. 

  ​Music with Mrs. Bean 
Mark your calendars! Our Elementary Christmas Program will be Thursday, December 19th, 
starting at 7:00 pm. It will be located in the auxiliary gym, where it has been for the past several 
years. We are now underway, preparing for our performance! I look forward to this event every 
year. I hope to see you there! 
 



 
 

 
Box Top drive is underway. Please send all non expired box tops to the school by October 20th. 
Prizes will be given to the class with the most valid box tops K-2nd and 3rd-6th. EVERY CLIP 
COUNTS.  
Thank you to all who helped raise money in the read-a-thon. All the individual prizes will be 
announced and given out next week. Thanks again! 
Spirit Sticks are next Friday, October 18th. Halloween sticks will be sold. $1 each, limit 3 per 
student.  
 
 
 



 
 


